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Under current law, a domestic abuse advocate may not be compelled to disclose any opinion or 

information received from a victim without the victim’s consent. Current law provides an exception 

for the court to compel disclosure after weighing certain factors. S.F. 3441 eliminates the exception 

and clarifies that a domestic abuse advocate is not allowed to disclose any opinion or information 

which the advocate acquired while attending to the victim in their professional capacity.  

 

This bill is effective July 1, 2024.   


